
 
 
From: Private Office DAERA <Private.Office@daera-ni.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 2:35 PM 
To: McAllister, Neil <Neil.McAllister@daera-ni.gov.uk> 
Cc: Hammond, Mark <Mark.Hammond@daera-ni.gov.uk>; Smyth, Liz <Liz.Smyth@daera-ni.gov.uk>; 
Kearney, Theresa <Theresa.Kearney@daera-ni.gov.uk>; Millar, Stephanie <Stephanie.Millar@daera-
ni.gov.uk>; McGuckin, Sara <Sara.McGuckin@daera-ni.gov.uk>; Irwin, Tim <Tim.Irwin@daera-
ni.gov.uk>; Anderson, Kerry <Kerry.Anderson@daera-ni.gov.uk>; Anderson, Helen 
<Helen.Anderson@daera-ni.gov.uk>; Quinn, Deirdre <Deirdre.Quinn@daera-ni.gov.uk>; McMahon, 
Denis <Denis.McMahon@daera-ni.gov.uk>; Teague, Tracey <Tracey.Teague@daera-ni.gov.uk> 
Subject: Submission Decision SUB-1966-2020 : DALRADIAN GOLDMINE PROJECT – DETERMINATION 
OF ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATIONS 
 
Classification: Official  
Timing: Routine  
Reference: SUB-1966-2020  
  
Subject: SUB-1966-2020 : DALRADIAN GOLDMINE PROJECT – DETERMINATION OF ENVIRONMENTAL 
AUTHORISATIONS  
  
To: NEIL MCALLISTER  
Date: 19/11/2020  
  
The Minister has seen and read your submission of 16/11/2020 and has:   
  
a. noted the content of this briefing;  
b. agreed that representations received by NIEA, in relation to the Dalradian applications for 
environmental authorisations, be considered by the Planning Appeals Commission (PAC) as part of 
the public inquiry announced by the DfI Minister.   
  
Minister has not indicated that he needs to meet with officials, however if officials think they need 
to meet with Minister then please advise Private Office.  
  
For further information etc. contact:  
Thomas Taylor  
Private Office  
20860  
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Hammond, Mark; Smyth, Liz; Kearney, Theresa; Millar, Stephanie; McGuckin, Sara; Irwin, Tim; 
Anderson, Kerry; Anderson, Helen; Quinn, Deirdre; McMahon, Denis; Teague, Tracey  
  
 


